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September 24, 2018 
 

 
Information Letter no. 33-2018 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
 
in connection with the resignation of David Sakhvadze from the EFC Comex, in 
according to point 5.1.3 of the EFC Statute which says that in case of resignation 
a permanent member of the EFC Executive Committee, the first non-elected 
candidate will automatically replace David Sakhvadze for the remaining term.  
 
Following the results of the EFC Elective Congress which were held in Tbilisi in 
2017, the first non-elected candidate is Dumitrov Veselko from Serbia.  
 
It means that Dumitrov Veselko became a new Member of the EFC Comex.  
 
 
 

     Best regards, 
 

 
 
 

     Jacek Słupski   
                                                                                       Secretary General  
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